
Take the
Challenge




NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED!



Resources to support
participation

 are available on the 
Challenge Website.






View the website or email 
info@ltgovcc.org 

for more information.

2023 Lt. Governor’s Computing Challenge 
will launch December 5, 2022,

the first day of CS Ed Week. Submissions 
will be accepted until mid-April. Stay tuned for

more details as Connecticut continues 
Coding for Good

www.ltgovcc.org
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